







April 13, 2017



Ms. Terri Collins, CMP, Director of Catering
Avenue of the Arts Costa Mesa
3350 Avenue of the Arts
Costa Mesa, CA  92626-1913

Dear Ms. Collins,

[bookmark: _GoBack]I respectfully request the standard release from Avenue of the Arts Costa Mesa to forward to the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control (ABC) for a wine license for the Orange County Wine Society’s event with Jamieson Ranch Winery, May 12, 2017,  from 6:30 to 9:30 to be held in your facility.  Enclosed is Form ABC-231 and ABC-221 for your convenience to be completed and returned to us in the enclosed stamped, self-addressed envelope.

Please do not hesitate to call me with any questions.

Sincerely,


Lynda Edwards
Administrative Assistant
Orange County Wine Society
714-708-1636
